
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23 September 2021 
 

COVID-19 Protocol Reminder 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Given the rise of cases in Singapore which is likely to continue, I am sending out a reminder 
to the school community about school protocols in relation to COVID-19. 
 
Child has COVID-19 Symptoms 

• Do not send the child to school. They will be on an Approved Absence (AA). 

• They should contact a Doctor’s Office and follow their advice.  

• They may return to school when a negative ART test is provided. 
 
Child receives a Health Risk Warning (HRW)  

• Do not send the child to school. They will be on an Approved Absence (AA). 

• They may return to school when their exit PCR test is negative. 
 
A Household member of the Child receives a Health Risk Warning (HRW)  

• Do not send the child to school. They will be on an Approved Absence (AA). 

• The child may return when the child provides a negative ART test for themselves, the 
Household member entry PCR test is negative, and the Household member is well. 

 
Child receives a Health Risk Alert (HRA)  

• Student may attend school by providing a negative ART test. 

• Social interactions should be kept to a minimum. 

• Child’s health should be monitored and kept home if symptoms develop. 
 
A Household member of the Child receives a Health Risk Alert (HRA)  

• Student may attend school. 
 
There will be further details provided shortly about the protocol for exams, in cases where 
students are on an Approved Absences. 
 
Once again, we thank you for your cooperation on these important matters. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 


